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A LOOK INSIDE THE NEW RP Lumber CENTER Development:



EDWARDSVILLE - The RP Lumber CENTER. S.M. Wilson & Co. representative 
Kerry Lorts said Thursday. S.M. Wilson is the general contractor on the RP Lumber 
CENTER project.

The new RP Lumber CENTER is part of the City of Edwardsville's "A Better Place To 
Play" initiative. The new center will include an ice rink, a teen center, an indoor track, 
and a recreational facility.

The indoor track surface will be installed within the next two weeks, Kerry Lorts said.

"We will charge the system next week and within two to three weeks make ice, then get 
it painted," he said. "The workout area is ready. The equipment still has to be installed. 
We are wrapping up rubber flooring, cleaning up, and putting the final touches of paint 
on everything."

The indoor track appears to be magnificent in its structure and it appears it will take 
about 8 laps to equal a mile on the rubberized surface, Lorts said.

"This has been a great project with all the other trades and subcontractors," he said. "The 
City of Edwardsville has been great along with the engineers and architects."

Lorts said the project should be done by the end of the month. Lorts said he loved doing 
the project because it is in his own school district.

Lorts closed with the following: "I live in Glen Carbon and it was nice to have a project 
I could drive by and see every day."


